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Thank you to all our supporters!

With your generous contribution

we were able to make ourselves

available to 500 young people

this Autumn Bank Holiday

weekend.



Dear friends,

I just wanted to write to you to keep you updated on some of the work that
we are doing here in the Na�onal Office for Voca�on, enabled by your ongoing
support and generosity.

James and I have just returned from the Youth 2000 summer fes�val at
Ampleforth where we were able to make ourselves available to 500 young
people and families. We located our Na�onal Office for Voca�on gazeebo near
the main hall, where there were talks, small groups, liturgies and 24 hour
adora�on of the Blessed Sacarment. We also ran a discipleship workshop - it
was so well a�ended that the classroom didn’t have enough seats! Imagine,
people si�ng on the floor seeking how best to follow God’s call and serve him
in the Church. We had many profound conversa�ons with young people who
came to our Voca�on Cafe, and thank God for the wonderful experience of
spending �me with so many dedicated young Catholics.

We now turn our minds to the upcoming Youth mee�ng in Poland in October,
and prepara�ons for the World Youth Day in Lisbon next year. Please keep us in
your prayers as we seek to respond as best we can to the call of the Holy Spirit
as we build and promote a culture of voca�on in England & Wales.

Yours faithfully,
Sr Elaine Penrice (Director fo NOV)
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